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Dress and Appearance 

Students have the right to determine their dress and appearance as long as it conforms to 
norms of decency as set forth in the accompanying regulation and does not substantially 
and directly endanger physical health or safety, damage property or substantially disrupt 
activities.  Students may be required to wear certain types of clothing while participating 
in physical education classes or in activities such as music performances and athletics. 

A student may not be disciplined or excluded from regular instruction because of their 
appearance if style, fashion, or taste is the sole criterion for such action. 

 

 


